
 

 

July 2015 
 

Dear Students and Families, 
  

I am Mrs. Homer.  I am sure your summer is going great and I am 

looking forward to meeting all of you soon.  I am scheduled to be 

your child's teacher for the next two years.  Many of you have 

already met me last year.  I have been teaching at School 52 for 22 

years.  We will have a great time working together to build a strong 

foundation of learning. 
  

Beginning Day One, all students should be in uniform which includes 

navy blue bottoms and light blue tops and a back pack to carry 

important items home daily.  Most supplies will be provided by the 

school, however, I have included a list of things that you should 

provide for use in the classroom: 
  

Hand sanitizer     Box of No. 2 pencils 

Box of tissues     Box of crackers or 

other boxed snack 

Set of erasers (not pencil toppers)   Child safe scissors 

Glue sticks  

Ziploc bags: one box each, sandwich & gallon sizes    
  

If everyone provides these items within the first week, we will have 

a supply for the class throughout the year. 
  

Please do not send extra supplies unless specifically asked for.  You 

may want to have pencils, crayons, scissors, glue, construction paper 

and similar materials on hand at home, for use in homework and 

project assignments.   
  

Please fill out all the forms sent home so that I have all your contact 

information.  If you need to contact me, feel free to call me 

at school: 482-9614 or email me at tanya.homer@rcsdk12.org  
  

Our classroom is upstairs in Room 212.  
  

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Homer 
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